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Hello to whom it may concern,

Im a sixty four year old grandmother and I would really like to see the law that protects the names of teenagers
that commit any serious crime changed.

I can’t imagine how frightening it would be to find out that your child was spending time with a teenager that
had raped a young girl, but it must be better than this teenager dragging you child into their ways and crime.

I believe by protecting teens that commit serious crime other young people may form friendships with
somebody they may never have associated with had they known about their past.

We should change the law and stop protecting the criminals regardless of age. A ten year old knows when they
have done something wrong. If they think their going to be protected they will never worry about doing the
wrong thing.

We should be protecting the innocent and keep them on the straight and narrow.

Thank you for letting me have my say.

Cheryl Lee

Sent from my iPad



